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Up Coming Events/Dates

(february 2002)





Troop Parents Committee Meeting, Thurs, Feb. 28


Bethany Homeless Shelter, Tues, Feb 5


Cal State Scout Basketball Night, Sat, Feb 9                      


President’s Day, Monday, Feb 18




Visit our Troop Website at www.troop484.com






Visit our Troop Website at www.geocities.com/troop484.geo
Rank Advancement


2nd Class:


Stephen Bays 1/7/02


1st Class:


Aaron Cooke 1/7/02


Bronze Palm:


Cody Haynes 12/13/01


Gold Palm:


James Hardaway 2/16/02 (date he will achieve)


Please congratulate these boys on their achievement.  


�





A Special Scout Note:


Andrew Huge was accepted to the State of California Honor Band.  Performance to be held 2/17/02 in Fresno.  Andrew was also first chair clarinet at the Kern County Honor Orchestra.  Please congratulate Andrew. (


On my honor I will do my best


To do my duty to God and my country


and to obey the Scout Law;


To help other people at all times;


To keep myself physically strong,


mentally awake, and morally straight.





HATS, SHIRTS, NECKERCHIEFS for Sale:


If you are in need of a Troop 484 red Tee-shirt or Troop hat please see Mrs. Donna Haynes at Monday meetings or call her at 664-9653 and she will be sure to have what you need at the next meeting.  The troop also has Troop Number patches and Neckerchiefs available.  Please see Mrs. Donna Haynes for prices and availability.  





We Welcome New Scouts to Troop 484:


February means Blue and Gold Banquets and Webelo Scouts bridging over to Scouting.  We will be welcoming 3 Webelos from Pack 38 and at least 2 from Pack 484.  Please make them feel welcome and introduce yourselves to them when they arrive.  A full list of names will be published soon.





Homeless Shelter Service Project:


The first Tuesday of each month, from 4:45-6:00 pm, Troop 484 members assist with dinner service at the Bethany Homeless Shelter at 1600 E Truxton in Bakersfield.  This has been an ongoing commitment that Troop 484 has made to the Homeless Shelter.  The boys who are able to participate earn service hours, add a troop event to their list and most importantly assist the Bakersfield Community at large and specifically the Homeless Community of Bakersfield.


In addition to the Scouts, 2 adults are needed in attendance.  This is a requirement that without which we cannot fulfill our obligation to the shelter.  Please mark you calendars for the first Tuesday of each month and come give to you community.  Please see Mr. Clark to sign up.





SEE’S CANDY SALES:


It’s almost time again to sell See’s Candy.  If you are interested in selling candy please see Mrs. Donna Haynes for details.


(








Do a Good Turn Daily!

















Snow Camp at 


Lodgepole in Sequoia


Car Camp, February 23-24


Annual Troop Snow Camp: Pray for Snow!


Cold weather campout in the snow.  Bring plenty of warm clothing.  Wool and polyester fabrics work best as they retain your heat even when wet and damp.  Bring extra gloves and socks.  Don’t forget your ski hats and warm shoes.   A full list of cold weather gear will be discussed at the planning meeting. 


Planning Meeting on Monday, February 11


Planning will take place early due to no meeting on President’s day.   In the event of not enough snow at Lodgepole a back up trip is planned to Red Rocks for the same weekend, there you can anticipate cold nights and cool to pleasant days.   Please plan on attending the meeting on February 11th if you wish to go on the campout.


 (

















continued on page 2














OPPORTUNITIES FOR OLDER SCOUTS:


SUMMER STAFF AT CAMP CHAWANAKEE: 


ALL OLDER BOYS AGE 14 AND OVER PLEASE SEE MIKE CLARK IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SERVING AS SUMMER STAFF AT CAMP CHAWANAKEE FOR SUMMER SESSIONS 2002.   


Training opportunities  


SCHOOLING FOR SCOUTING 


formerly pow wow/show and do 


Saturday March 16; see the southern sierra council web site for detailsor call the scout office.


Youth protecton training


THURSDAY, MARCH 28 6:30 PM AT THE SCOUT OFFICE.





EAGLE WORKSHOP 


WILL BE HELD, SATURDAY, MARCH 9 AT THE SCOUT OFFICE IN BAKERSFIELD, 9AM TO NOON.





OUTDOOR LEADER AWARENESS TRAINING


APRIL 2ND AND 9TH.  (TUES) 6:30-9:30PM. TO BE HELD AT THE COUNCIL OFFICE.  CALL FOR DETAILS.


Some Important numbers


Mike Clark – 323-6555 (home) or  395-6493 (office)


Kerry McGill (Committee Chairman) 664-0424


John Wagner (Meridian District Executive) 325-9036


    Boy Scout Office


    2417 “M” Street
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